
The Licensing and Enforcement Section, 
Newark & Sherwood District Council, 
Castle House, 
Great North Road, 
Newark on Trent, NG24 1BY 
 
Reference new application for premises licence - Forest Events Ltd, The 616, Wellow 
 
We understand the importance of the need for a licence to ensure a controlled environment and we 
are in support of this.  
However due to the close proximity of the venue to our home and the potential for noise at 
unsociable hours from music and people returning to their accommodation, we feel 2am is too late. 
 
We hope these comments will be taken into consideration and an acceptable balance can be found. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Richard Sharpe & Mrs Audra Sharpe 
Barn 4 Park Farm, Wellow 
 


